130 Tie CANADIAN MIsSIONARY LiNk

The election of officers resulted as follows: Prosident, pastor’s wife; vice-
president, Mrs. Peter MeMartin; Secretary-Treasarer, Mrs. J. O. Btuart.
The Cirele looks forward to doing more work during 1020 than in any previous
ear. After election of officers, the young women held their elections, as follows:
Prosident, Mrs. B. MecKercher; viee-president, Miss Margaret Ferguson; secre-
treasurer, Miss Eva Ferguson. It was decided to give the money in the treasury
of the Young Women's Society to the Parson Memorial Fund. Refreshments were
served at the close of the meeting. SEORETARY.

Toronto (Ollvlr,).—Tl[c Womens’' Mission Cirele of the Calvary BaptBist
Ohureh held their Thank-offering meeting in October, 1919.  The meeting was &
d encouraging one. The Thank-offering amounted to $52.865.
The speaker for the evening was Dr. Hooper, who gave & very interesting address
about his work among the lumber camps. He made o déep impression upon the
people. « LYDIA HOWELL,
Secretary.

Leamington.—On the afternoon of Tuesday, January 6th, the regular meeting
of the Mission Circle of the Leamington Baptist Church was held in the school-
room of the chureh. After the devotional exercises, which were conducted by our
pastor's wife, Mrs. Burrell ,we had a very interesting talk from Mrs. McGregor,
our diroctress, who we were all very much pleased to have with us. We had
thirty of our members present and were glad to receive and welecome four new
members.

At the eclose of the me

-
eting refreshments were gerved and a gbeial hour
enjoyed by all. M

RS. F. BRANTON,
Becretary.
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Seuth Vancouver.—The Ruth Morton Memorial Baptist Mission Cirele has
held during the past year eleven enjoyable meetings.

The study of the book selected for the ycar, “Women Workers of the Orient,”
has proved intensely interesting and instructive.

We have had aceounts read to us from time to time of different missionaries
ia the foreign field, and have talked over their work. We have prayed for them
im the meetings, and I believe we have been sufficintly interested to pray for them
privately.

Our Mite-Box Bupcrintondeut, Mrs. Westcott, has given very encouraging
reports, 35 members having boxes.
Two dozen Prayer Calendars have been distributed among the members.

Several new subscribers have been obtained for the missionary periodieals, 18
for the MISSIONARY LINK, 10 for the «pidings” and 4 for the “Baptist Visitor,”
Mrs, Nielson taking charge of this department.

The Circle, in co-operation with the Ladies’ Auxiliary, entertained the Dele-
gates and visitors to the Annual Baptist Convention, held at Ruth Morton Mem-
orial Baptist Chureh, June 24th-27th.

We were happy in receiving a visit
vory interesting account of Pandita Ramabai and her work

widows and orphans of India.
The Annual Pienic and usual monthly meeting was held at the eamp of the

President, Mrs. Reid, at West Vancouver, in August, and 8 very delightful time

from Mrs. Nalder in June, who gave us a
among the child

was spent.
Six quilts were made and donated to the Circle by Grandma Grogory during
the year.

Clothing also was sup

Our Budget for the yea
exchange it was found necessary to
total, having raised $124.30, as agail
been placed at #150.

We greatly appreciate the untiring
most able President, and we greatly T

owing to illness.
r thanks also are due to our many kind hostesses who have entertained

us during the year.
: CLARICE M. WILLIAMS, Bec’y o G

plied for two children of the Italian Mission.

r was placed at $100, but owing to the difference in
increase it 25 per cent. We have reached our
nst $87.62 in 1918. Our Budget for 1920 has,

efforts of Mrs. Reid, who has been our
egret her absence from us at this time
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